









ITEM 7
Council Meeting 21st November,2007

Public Questions from the Pupils of Buile Hill High school

· What are your plans to deal with the increasing problem of dogs fouling public places, especially Buile Hill Park?

· What is currently being done to tackle underage drinking and prosecution of people who sell alcohol to young people?

· Are there any plans to develop the facilities for young people in our area as there is very little for us to do at night/weekends?

Public Questions from Pupils of St Ambrose Barlow RC High School

· Lack of facilities for young people – Can we have more Astroturf pitches for tennis and football that are open and free to young people?  How many youth clubs are there and why are young people not consulted and not informed about them?

· Safety – We don’t feel safe at night.  Why aren’t there street lamps and CCTV in the parks and the paths to the parks and on the darkest streets?

·  Buses – The Lowry is a good place to go. Can we have a more efficient bus service and a direct route to the Lowry?  

· Bicycles – We have a new bike shelter at school and want to protect the environment. Why aren’t there any bike lanes in the Salford area for children to ride to school safely?

